
NATHANIEL ALEXANDER OWINGS

February 8, 1963

Dear Laura:

The pictures are lovely and I am enclosing our 
check. I appreciate it very much.

Hope things are going well with your book.

Margaret and I both send our best.

Cordially yours

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

ONE BUSH STREET, SAN FRANCISCO 4, CALIFORNIA


